ra’ah
ra'ah (evil, wicked
thing)
ra’at haAdam (man’s
trouble)
ra'im (evil ones)
re'a (friend, companion,
neighbor)
re'ach nicho'ach
(pleasant aroma, sweet
savour)
re'eh (neighbor)
re'eim (wild ox)
re'emim (wild oxen)
Re'evim (hungry)
re'im rabbim (many
lovers)
re'im (evildoers)
re'im (friends)
re’a (friend)
rebbe (teacher)
recheleicha (thy ewes)
rechelim (ewes)
rechem (womb)
rechen (calculate)
rechov (open square of
the city)
rechov hamizrach
(eastern plaza)
rechov (public square,
street)
rechovot (city squares,
open areas, open
squares, places,
[Rechovot-by-the-river]
rechush gadol (great
substance, possessions)
rechush (stewards over
all the ossessions,
substance, possessions)
redifot (persecutions)
refa'im (congregation of
the dead, spirits of the
dead, dead ones, see Job
26:5)
refah (heal)
refu'ah shleimah
(complete healing,
healing)
refu'ot (healing,
healing
remedies/medicines)
rega katon (small
moment)
rega (moment, while)
regel ga'avah (foot of
pride)
rehkov (street)
rehkovot (streets)
reiach (smell)
reid (hearsay)
reikam (empty, void)
reim (friends)
reimim (wild ox)
rekhav (wide, spacious)
rekhem (womb)
rekhil (gossip)
rekhilut sod secrets,
confidences)
reid (hearsay)
rekhovot (streets, town
squares)

roiv
rekim (vain/empty
fellows, indecent boors)
remasim haAdamah
creepers of the earth)
remes (crawling
creature, creeping
things)
remesh (creeping things)
remiyah (deceit,
deception, guile, fraud)
remiyyah (deceitfully
lazy man, guile, deceit)
remol (left hand)
repha'im (dead ones)
resen (bridle)
resha'im rabbim (many
wicked)
resha'im (evil-doers,
the unrighteous persons,
the wicked, unrighteous,
evildoers, wicked ones,
wicked)
resha (wickedness)
reshaim (evil, wicked)
reshet (mesh, netting,
net, trap)
Reshit
reshit arisoteinu (first
of our dough)
reshit chattat
(beginning of sin)
reshit ha'aretz (prime
land)
Reshit HaOlam (Beginning
of the World)
reshit Hashanah
(beginning of the year)
Reshit Yedei HaBriah
(Beginning of the Days
of Creation)
reshit (the beginning,
beginning, first fruit,
first, “firstfruit”,
firstling)
reshus (authorization)
retzach [murder])
retzichah b'seter
(murdering in secret,
assassination)
retzinut (earnestness)
Retzonecha (Thy will)
retzutzim (oppressed
ones)
revach (gain, profit,
relief)
revavot (myriads)
revivim (showers)
Ribbono (shel Olam)
ribit (interest)
riezige (sizable)
rife'ut (health)
rigei eretz (them that
are quiet in the land)
rigshah (insurrection,
noisy crowd, assembly)
rimmah (grave-worm)
rimonim (pomegranates)
rinnah (entreaty, joyful
shouting, joyful shouts,
joyful song)
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rishah (wickedness)
rishei eretz (wicked
ones of the land)
Rishon (First)
rishonah mipri ha'adamah
(the first share from
the harvest of the
earth)
rishonah (beginning
first, highest, old
times)
rishonim (first ones)
rishonot (former things)
rishus (malice)
rishyon (authorization,
grant)
ritzpah (floor,
pavement)
ritztzuy
(reconciliation,
cessation of enmity
/hostility between a
wrathful holy G-d and
sinful Bnei Adam [men])
riv Hashem (dispute,
case, lawsuit of Hashem)
riv l'shonot (the strife
of tongues, contentious
lashon hora, backbiting)
riv (cause, lawsuit,
chiding/quarreling,
disputes, complaint,
strife, quarrel,to
complain)
ro'ah (shepherdess)
ro’ah lev (sadness of
heart)
ro'eh batzon (tending
the flock [of sheep])
ro'eh echad (one
Shepherd)
Ro'eh HaTov, ([the Good
Shepherd])
Ro'eh haTzon (Shepherd
of the flock [of sheep])
Ro'eh (Seer, Shepherd)
ro'eh (seer, shepherd,
shepherding)
Ro'i (My Shepherd)
ro'im (shepherds)
Ro'im rabbim (many
shepherds)
ro'im (rulers,
shepherds, pastors)
rochav lev (generosity)
rodef (persecutor,
pursuer, pursue,
persecute)
rodefim (persecutors,
pursuers)
roei tzon (shepherds)
rofe'im (physicians)
Rofeh (healer)
rofeh (physician)
rofim (doctors)
rogez (anger, rage,
unrest)
roim (shepherds)
roiv (the larger
portion)

